
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 18 

Exciting New Mural Brightens Our School Walls! 

This half-term break, our school was treated to a vibrant new addition to our building: a stunning mural painted by 

local art student, Tessa. The mural, which spans the main wall in the school canteen, has brought a burst of colour 

and creativity to our school grounds. The mural features our school core values and colours, and we are extremely 

grateful to Tessa for her hard work. Some pictures can be seen below. 

 

Calendar this and next year 

I have attached the 2025-2026 Leeds school calendar to the newsletter for your information. A digital version can also 

be found on the school website in the news folder. 

 

PE 

Attached to the newsletter for students in KS3 (Tawny, Burrowing and Snowy Owl Class) is a letter regarding the new 

Secondary PE out of school activity commencing this term, at the Training Cave in Birstall. Please see the letter 

attached for more information. 

 

New Staff 

This week we have welcomed two new staff members to our team here at Ormston. Mr. Kilburn, who will be joining 

Burrowing owl class, and Miss Johnston, who will be joining Snowy Owl class. Our team at Ormston is quickly growing 

and we look forward to the positive impact we know they will have on our students' growth and development! 

 

Mr Horsfield 

As many of you may already know, myself, Mr. Horsfield, will be leaving Ormston at the end of this week to pursue a 

lifelong dream of travelling. I want to take a moment to express what an absolute pleasure it has been to work at 

Ormston. I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity to work with such a dedicated and inspiring team of staff, as 

well as with the wonderful young people who make this school truly special. The students here are a true credit the 

school and their families, and it has also been a pleasure to get to know parents as well. I wish Ormston all the best 

for the future and look forward to returning for a visit when I’m back! Please continue to contact the school office at 

schooloffice@ormston.co.uk with any queries you may have. 

 

Tawny Class meeting 

Parents from Tawny Owl should have received an email regarding a class meeting, which will be held on Friday, 21st 

March, at 2:00 pm. During this meeting, we will provide valuable insights into your child's progress and the curriculum 

topics that will be covered in the next term. Additionally, we will be discussing strategies and changes to support your 

child’s learning journey, and we welcome any questions or feedback you might have. 

 

Golden time 

We're excited to introduce a new Golden Time timetable this term, designed to offer more consistency and enhance 

the experience for our students. Golden Time activities will now be help within class groups, with a dedicated staff 

team leading the same activity each day, based on their area of expertise. You can find the updated timetable below. 
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New School Dinner Menus 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 4th March – Year 9 DTP (Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio) and Meningitis ACWY immunisations 
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